
U.S. Army War College News Archives

War College staff member recognized for 50 years of federal service
By John Goulette - USAWC Public Affairs    06 October 2022

 

Army War College staff member Luis Mora-Arroyo was recognized for his 50 years of federal
service by AWC Commandant Maj. Gen. David Hill on Sept. 22

Carlisle Barracks, PA - Army War College staff member Luis Mora-Arroyo
was awarded the certificate of 50-year service with the United States
government by Maj. Gen. David Hill on September 22. Mora-Arroyo, a
management analyst at the Army Heritage and Education Center, has
been a war college employee since 2002. 

“I am extremely proud to be able to serve this great nation, to stay this long,
and continue to serve my country in any capacity,” said Mora-Arroyo. 

Mora-Arroyo, originally from Hatillo, Puerto Rico, began his military service
when he was drafted into the Vietnam War in 1970. He would end up
serving in the Army for 30 years and retired as a Command Seargent
Major. He had spent the majority of his service working in electric
communications. Mora-Arroyo has served all over the world, ranging from
Hawaii to Germany, but ended up choosing Central Pennsylvania to live
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after retiring from active duty. 

“I love my job and the mission that I serve,” said Mora-Arroyo. “The Army
Heritage Education Center has a unique mission in providing the public
with the history of the Army, which is something I enjoy doing every day.” 

Mora-Arroyo has been awarded the Korea Defense Service Medal, the
Republic of Vietnam Campaign Medal, and the Kuwait Liberation Medal. 


